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Dear Sir / Madam, 

The Foundation for Advancement for Education and Research (FAER), a registered 
non-profit trust, promoted by academics and industry leaders, has the main objective of 
improving quality of education through faculty empowerment programs on current technologies 
and starting of long-term programs of relevance with a view to reduce information divide in our 
country. FAER has been active in the past three years in conducting several programs for 
faculty and has also piloted a 15 months post diploma in software testing approved by 
Government of Karnataka to be run in several polytechnics. It has taken eminent faculty to 
students everywhere through its Reach-to-Teach program. 

FAER has been conducting FAER Scholar Program for the past ten years successfully. The 
program is focused towards areas of 1) Computer Science and IT 2) Cyber Security 3) AI and 
Robotics 4) Mobile Communications 5) Renewable Energy Systems 6) Signal Processing  
7) Rural Technologies 8) Health care Technologies 9) Labour saving technologies for Women 
and 10) Ecology and Environment 11) Mobile Applications.  

We expect the projects proposed by students should have some innovative component in them 
and should be implementable. It can also be development of some devices. Kindly inform your 
students and encourage them to participate in this prestigious activity. This will enhance the 
image of students and your institution also. The rules / poster / format for proposal are put up 
in our web site www.faer.ac.in. Details of our previous awards are available in our web site. 
Kindly provide wide publicity and encourage your students to participate in this program, 
please.Students submitting good proposals have a chance to get a small financial grant to 
execute them. The projects will become benchmarks of quality.We received good support from 
all of you for the previous years for the program. We hope you will co-operate with us in 
making this all India effort a great success. 

Thanking you and with greetings, 

 

Sd/- 

(D.K. Subramanian) 

http://www.faer.ac.in/

